
A few wee updates …  
 
School Photos  
 
We have managed to book Jim Payne to take our school photos.  
 
Jim will be in school to take photos next week on Thursday 19 and Friday 20 May.  
 
There will be no PE or outdoor learning on these days as pupils will need to be in school uniform. As the 
photographer will be in school over the 2 days we would ask that children come dressed smartly on both 
days as pupils will be called for –  
 

• Individual photos (school and nursery)  

• P1 class photo 

• P7 class photo 

• Family group photos (school and nursery)  

 

Please see the information below from Jim Payne  

 

• Photography will include headshots of each pupil as well as P1 and P7 class groups, family 

groups can also be taken. 

• I am currently working with online company to confirm costs but essentially prices from as little 

as £6.50 for a 6x4 print not including postage. 

• Each pupil will have a unique QR code, so parents can log on to see the photos. Parents can 

only see their own childrens' photos.  

 

There will be a cut off time for orders which will be confirmed through school communications. 

 

 
Sports Day – Thursday 9 June  
 
We can now confirm that the proposed new date for Sports Day will be Thursday 9 June – fingers 
crossed it is sunny this time. Same arrangements as last time – parents welcome to bring a picnic 
lunch and watch the class races from 12.30pm.  
 
 
Jubilee Lunch – Thursday 2 June  
 
On this date we will have a Queen’s Jubilee -Packed Lunch Box on offer (this will be the only 
option)  
 
Pupils can choose from a Red Option and a Green(V) Option  
 
Red option – Sausage Roll, Ham Roll, Jubilee Biscuit, Packet of Crisps and Flavoured Water  
 
Green (V) option – Vegetarian Sausage Roll, Cheese Roll, Jubilee Biscuit, Packet of Crisps and 
Flavoured Water 
 
Please order online through iPayimpact Welcome to iPayimpact 

 
 
 

https://www.ipayimpact.co.uk/IPI/Account/LogOn

